Background and Previous Council Direction

Background

When considering a funding request for the Calgary Stampeders Grey Cup Rally in November 2015, Council directed that Administration develop a policy to provide 'greater clarity to the process for recognizing significant events, including amateur and professional sports.' (C2015-0882). The current Recognitions by Council policy was approved 23 April 2018 (PFC2018-0112).

The Swearing-in Ceremony policy was approved 20 June 2016 (LGT2016-0388).

Previous Council Direction

DATE	REPORT NUMBER	DIRECTION/DESCRIPTION
2016 June 07	LGT2016- 0388	The Legislative Governance Task Force recommended that Council:
		Rescind Council Policy 'Swearing-In Ceremony and Reception (CC0016)';
		2. Approve the new Council Policy 'Swearing-In Ceremony'
2016 June 20	LGT2016- 0388	The Swearing-in Ceremony policy was approved by Council.
2015 November 09	(C2015-0882)	Administration directed to continue to develop a policy regarding recognitions in Council, which would provide greater clarity to the process for recognizing significant events, including amateur and professional sports. Upon completion, this policy will be brought to Council through the Legislative Governance Task Force for review and approval.
22 March 2018	PFC2018- 0112	The Priorities and Finance Committee recommended that Council approve the Recognitions by Council policy.
23 April 2018	PFC2018- 0112	The Recognitions by Council policy was approved by Council.

ISC: UNRESTRICTED Page 1 of 1